
Other Information 

 

Policy Review 

The School is currently reviewing the following policies; draft 

versions of these policies can be viewed on the school website 

under the policies tab. If you wish to make a comment or 

suggestion on the policies please email the school. 

 Acceptable Use Policy for Internet Usage 

 School Website Privacy Statement 

 Attendance Policy 

 Data Protection Policy 

 

Provisional Dates for Standardised Tests 

· Tuesday the 25th of May-English Reading (Senior Infants-6th 

Class) 

· Thursday the 1st of June-Maths (Senior Infants-6th) 

· 6th Class secondary school Entrance Exam – Date to be 

confirmed by Secondary School 

 

School Tours 

We hope government restrictions will have eased to an extent which 

allows us to have School Tours in June. We are exploring many 

different options and will be in touch once we have something 

concrete put in place. 

 


